
Rummel Reader 
 

BY: LARRY GONZALES  GK. 
 
Praise God for we are blessed! 

Let’s get started. This year promises to be a very active year and our council will be looking for 

many volunteers as our program directors will be busy planning things to keep us busy and active. 

Our program directors have been selected and we will start publishing our different activities and 

programs in our upcoming newsletters. The district Horseshoe Tournament will be Saturday August 

14
th
 at the Harahan Pitts. If anyone is interested in playing, please contact Ruben at 717-3229. We 

must get everyone registered by Friday August 6
th
. 

Our next Social, which will be on August 22
nd

 at 1pm, promises to be a great time. There will be 

plenty of food and activities for the children and some games for the Adults. We will also be passing 

out our annual checks to the many charities that we support year after year. 

We will be voting on our annual budget at our August meeting, so please try to attend so your voice 

can be heard. We will also be accepting nominations for the building association with the election to 

be held in September. 

 

DGK Ruben Saavedra – Why not this year! 
 

Brothers, at our 1
st
 council meeting of this year I spoke about bringing back old programs and 

starting new ones, to that end we have made a “New Program Idea” form.  Please see me for one if 

you have an idea for a new program. 

Non nobis Dominie, non nobis, sed Nominie tuo da Gloriam! 

 

The following are the list of new Officers: 

 

Grand Knight                 Larry Gonzales                          Treasurer               Kurt Caruso 

Deputy Grand Knight   Ruben Saavedra                         Lecturer                 Ruben Saavedra 

Warden                          Corey Gonzales                          Advocate                Donald Diodene 

Chancellor                    Glenn Coulon                              Inside Guard         Salvador Scariano  

Recorder                      Fred Billiot                    Outside Guards    Chris Morris 

Financial Secretary     Robert Turner                                                             Henry Vandenborre III 

                                                                                            Trustees                 Cisco Gonzales 

                                                                                                                           Henry Vandenborre 

                                                                                                                           Darrel Gonzales Sr. 

 

August Important Dates: 
 

August 12
th

. General Meeting starts at 7:30pm. We will vote on our annual budget and nominate 

officers for the building association. 
 

August 14
th

 Area A horseshoe Tournament is at the Harahan Pitts. 
 

August 14
th

 and 15
th

 State Softball Tournament. 
 

August 15
th

 Family of the month 

 

The Social will be on August 22
nd

 at 1pm bring your swimming suits, we will have a water slide and 

space walk. We will plan to have games inside for adults to play, so come ready to stay and have a 

great time.  

 

 

 

 



September Important Dates: 

 

September 6
th

 Labor Day 

September 9
th

 General meeting - we will elect new officers for the Building Association. 

September 11
th

 State Horseshoe Tournament in Patterson, La. 

September 18
th

 Social at Cisco’s we will try to have seafood and will recognize our past 

Grand Knights. The Social is scheduled to start at 1pm. 

September 24
th

 – 26
th

 State Golf Tournament in Lafayette, La. 

September 30
th

 Deadline for Council Soccer Challenge 

 

 

 

Building Association 

 

We are currently getting prices to add a small building to the storage shed to place all of our 

Crawfish Festival equipment in. We will also be checking into placing a fence around our property. 

If you know someone that would like to bid on these projects please contact Terry Gutierrez at 504-

272-4690. The deadline for bids will be September 15
th
. 

 

 

OFFICERS 2010-2011 

Grand Knight Larry Gonzales Chaplain Father John Arnone 

Deputy Grand Knight Ruben Saavedra  Chancellor  Glenn Coulon 

Recorder Fred Billiot Financial Secretary Robert Turner 

Treasurer  Kurt Caruso  Lecturer  Ruben Saavedra 

Advocate  Donald Diodene  Warden   Corey Gonzales 

Inside Guard  Salvador Scariano Outside Guard  Chris Morris 

Trustees 1st yr  Darrel Gonzales Sr.    Henry Vandenborre III 

Trustee 2nd yr  Henry Vandenborre Jr. District Deputy  Darrel Gonzales 

Trustee 3rd yr  Cisco Gonzales  Field Agent  Curtis Monson 

Auxiliary President Pat Noote     C: 504-722-7953 

O: 985-643-9789 

O most Holy Heart of Jesus, fountain of every blessing, I adore you, I love you, 

and with lively sorrow of my sins I offer you this poor heart of mine. Make me 

humble, patient, pure, and wholly obedient to your will. Grant Good Jesus that I 

may live in you and for you. Protect me in the midst of danger. Comfort me in 

my afflictions. Give me health of body, assistance in my temporal needs, your 

blessing on all that I do, and the grace of a holy death.  

Amen. 

Knights of Columbus 

Archbishop Joseph F. Rummel Council #5747 

P.O. Box 1308 

Chalmette, La. 70044 


